TERM 3, WEEK 7
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Message from our Principals

Hello everyone,

Can you believe that it is now
only 2 weeks until the school
holiday break? It really is true
that time flies when you are
having fun!

While we may only have 2 weeks
to go until the break, it is a very
busy 2 weeks with excursions,
sleepovers and other events
happening across the school.
Please keep an eye on the school
newsletter and Compass for
information about these events
and activities as they come up
over the next 2 weeks.

Finally, with Father’s Day
happening on Sunday, on behalf
of our staff team, | would like to
say a Happy Father’'s Day to all
the dads, stepdads and
grandfathers who play such an
important role in the lives of our
students. We hope you all have a
fabulous day today!

Bunnings BBQ this Saturday
This Saturday our wonderful
Yubup staff team will be running
the Bunnings BBQ at the
Craigieburn Bunnings store.

If you are out and about on
Saturday, we would love you to
pop down to see us at Bunnings
and even buy a sausage cooked
by our wonderful staff team!

New Acting_Assistant Principal

In some exciting news, Mr. Lachlan
Stokan has been appointed as
Acting Assistant Principal - Whole
School Operations. Lachy is well
known to our students and families
and he will be a great addition to
our Principal class team.

On behalf of us all, we congratulate
Lachy on this appointment and his
new role.

Assembly Arrangements for the
End of Term 3
As the rest of the term is incredibly
busy, the following arrangements
are in place for assembly over the
next 3 weeks:
» Week 7: Friday 5" September,
2:30pm as normal.
» Week 8: Friday 12'" September,
no assembly due to Incursion
e Week 9: Final term 3 assembly
Monday 15" September, 9am.
(due to incursions, Year 1 stay
late and Year 2 sleep over)
Please pop these dates in your
calendars so you can keep track of
the changes.

Staff Car Park

Just a friendly reminder that
parents/carers are not permitted to
enter the staff car park at any time
to pick-up or drop-off their
children. We have had a number of
cars doing this at the beginning
and end of each day which is
compromising the safety of our

staff and students.
continued over page...

https://www.yubupps.vic.edu.au/

UPCOMING TERM 3 DATES

PLEASE PROVIDE CONSENT IN COMPASS

Year 1 Swimming Program - Mon 8" Sep

R U OK? Day - Thurs 11" Sep

Hot Shot Tennis - Fri 12" Sep

Year 4 Media Studies Incursion - Fri 12" Sep

Year 1 Swimming Program - Mon 15" Sep

Division Athletics Championships
Tues 16" Sep

*CHANGE OF DATE**
Sports Colours Dress-Up Day - Tues 16" Sep

Foundation Bundoora Park Excursion
Group 1 (FA, FB, FC, FD & FE): Wed 17*" Sep

Foundation Bundoora Park Excursion
Group 2 (FF, FG, FH & F1): Thurs 18" Sep

Year 1Stay Late - Thurs 18" Sep

Year 2 Sleepover - Thurs 18" Sep

Last Day Term 3: Fri 19*" Sep
2:15pm finish

Students wi
2:15pm on the
Please make

u be diSMiSSed at

last day of term 3

. Sure your chilq ig
Picked up at this time or make q

booking for after school care with
Team Kids.




This area will be actively monitored by staff during
these times and those using the car park will be
asked to leave this area as it is a safety concern.
We appreciate your understanding and assistance
with this matter.

New Buildings for 2026

Earlier this week, | announced that our school has
been approved for some additional learning spaces
in preparation for 2026. Works have now started
ahead of the installation of some new classrooms
which will be located at the back of the school.

We will also be getting a new music room and new
art room. This will ensure our students can
continue to access our quality specialist programs
into the future.

Library Books

All library books that are currently on loan to
students must be returned to the school by the end
of term 3. Please make sure you locate your child'’s
library book and return ASAP so that we can
complete our end of term audit and have the
library ready to go at the start of term 4.

Students who do not return their library books or
who have misplaced them will be invoiced for the
cost of a replacement book. This ensures that our
library remains fully stocked and that books are
always available to our students.

Student Attendance

It is important that your child is at school on time,
every day to ensure they have the necessary skills,
knowledge and learner dispositions which will set
them up for secondary school and beyond.

Some think that it is secondary school that is most
important, but did you know, primary education
forms the basis of development. It is in primary
school that children learn foundational skills that
prepare them for life, work and active citizenship.
Quality education empowers children and young
people, safeguards their health and well-being, and
breaks cycles of poverty.

If you are planning a family holiday, we ask that you
consider the timing of this and, if possible, book
this one or two weeks either side of the school
holidays so that your child is not missing out on
important learning and social skills. Please notify
our friendly office team if your child will be
travelling on a family holiday.

Finally, please remmember, we always welcome and
would love to hear any feedback you have about our
school, so please feel free to pop in and see us or
email us at ANY TIME at:

Maree.Moyle@education.vic.gov.au

Natalie.Cimarosti@education.vic.gov.au

Lachlan.Stokan@education.vic.gov.au

with any thoughts, concerns, feedback or
suggestions that you may have to help continue to
make our school a wonderful place to be, to grow
and to learn. We will get back to you as soon as we
can and really do appreciate any feedback that you
have to share.

Have a great weekend ahead everyonel!
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SCHOOL TERM DATES

Term 3: Last day of term, 19" September - 2:15pm dismissal

Term 4: 7" October - 18" December

STUDENT FREE DAYS
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS

PARENT TEACHER

INTERVIEWS
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS

Mon 6" October
Mon 3™ Nov (Staff Professional Practice Day)
Fri 19" December

Thursday 27" November

OTHER INFORMATION
Founda_tion 2026

-

School Hours
ﬁ@

Classrooms open for soft start in
the morning at 8:35am and school
commences at 8:45am sharp.
Students arriving after 8:45am are
required to get a late pass from the
office.

At the end of the school day,
students are dismissed at 3:15pm
daily.

Before/After School
Care

If you are unable to pick up your
child on time afterschool, please
make alternate arrangements.

Team Kids is available for before
and after school care bookings if
you require.

Lost Property
Please check thst property box,

located in the administration office,
for your child's lost belongings.

Please ensure to label all of your
child's belongings with their full
name.

Compass

Our school uses
‘Compass School Manager’

to communicate with families. This

includes providing updates on
important information, event
consent & payments, attendance
and school reports.
It is important that all families are
utilising this program, otherwise
you will miss out on vital

information. If you do not have your

login details, please contact the
office for assistance.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club runs on Mondays,
Wednesdays and Fridays,
from 8am-8:30am.
Breakfast Club is located in the
kids kitchen, near the foundation
playground. We offer toast, cereal
and milk.

Jook sy

Letters of offer fb:r:Fou ndation 2026
have now been sent out to families.

If you have not yet submitted your
child’'s enrolment, we encourage
you to do so as soon as possible.

We are currently organising our
transition sessions, and we
wouldn’'t want your child to miss
out on this valuable opportunity to
become familiar with our school
and feel confident about starting
Foundation next year.

If you have any questions or need
assistance with the enrolment
process, please don't hesitate to
contact the office.

Hats

Effective 25th August, all students
are required to wear their school
hats during outside play.
This is to ensure sun safety and
adherence to the school uniform
policy.
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